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We’re 21, and we’ll be taking ownership of the 
ASH construction project from McGee on the 
25th May. We’re passionate about delivering a 

difference – from the ways we work to the 
solutions we deliver, so we can’t wait to get 

started on the project!

Let us introduce ourselves…

Chris.lewis@21.construction

Chris Lewis

Project 

Director
07725447847

Niall Adair

Construction 

Manager
07580049132

Niall.adair@21.construction

• From 25th May we’ll be erecting scaffold to all elevations of 

the building. The scaffold will be fully enclosed with sheeting 

to help prevent noise and dust

• Once the scaffold is complete we will commence with the 

new brick work and installation of the new windows

• Fit out of the office space and residential apartments will 

commence upon completion of the external envelope works

• We anticipate far less noise and disruption moving forward 

as the heavy construction works have already been 

completed

• There will be no change to McGee’s current logistics set up 

We Are Considerate 
Constructor Partners

Our site will be registered with 
the Considerate Constructors. 
The aim of this scheme is to 

improve the image of 
construction by being a good 
neighbour and considerate to 

anyone who may be affected by 
the project works. 

MEET THE TEAM

Chris Lewis is our Project Director, 

overseeing all aspects of the job 

from Day 1.

Niall Adair is our Construction 

Manager – as the allocated 

Resident Liaison Champion, please 

reach out to him with any queries.
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